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Hello,
 
I'm writing to request the following records from the attorney general’s office:
 
Any consumer/tenant complaints about landlords that have been submitted to the AG’s office,
dating back to March 16, 2020 (when the Vermont Supreme Court declared a judicial emergency,
suspending all non-emergency court hearings, including eviction cases) up until the current day. To
specify, these complaints may be in regards to hiked rents, landlords failing to keep basic
maintenance and utilities running, or refusing to apply to the state’s rental assistance program
designed to erase back rent payments
.
Please deliver responsive records via email if possible, and provide an estimate if the charges exceed
$50.
 
Thanks,
 
Ethan
 
 
E. Kabaraji Bakuli
Reporter

Mobile: (802) 556-1804
Office: (802) 660-1864
ebakuli@freepressmedia.com
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